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Regional Electricity Planning in Greater Ottawa 
Area – June 9, 2025 

Feedback Provided by: 
Name:  Jennifer Murphy 

Title:   Manager Energy Policy & Planning 

Organization:   Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Email:   

Date:  July 2nd, 2025 

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the Greater Ottawa 
engagement webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

Following the Greater Ottawa electricity planning engagement webinar held on June 9, 2025, the 
Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback on the detailed option analysis 
and draft recommendations. A copy of the presentation as well as a recording of the session can be 
accessed from the engagement web page. 

Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by June 30, 2025.  

 
Topic Feedback 

What feedback do you have on the draft 
recommendations? 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

What information needs to be considered 
regarding the draft recommendations? 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

Feedback Form 

https://www.ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-Greater-Ottawa
https://www.ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-Greater-Ottawa
https://www.ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-Greater-Ottawa
mailto:engagement@ieso.ca?subject=Niagara%20IRRP%20Feedback
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Topic Feedback 

How can the IESO continue to engage 
with communities and stakeholders as 
the recommendations are implemented, 
or to help prepare for the next planning 
cycle? 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

General Comments/Feedback 
Enbridge Gas is interested in how policy changes since the demand forecast was developed (such as 
Ontario’s Bill 17 and the implementation of Canada’s Clean Electricity Regulations), have been or will 
be incorporated into the IESO’s planning.  

As the IRRP and LAPs are developed, Enbridge Gas is interested to know if the IESO has or will be 
evaluating small scale (i.e. <10 MW) behind-the-meter (BTM) gas-powered generation to reduce 
demand on the electricity grid. These units are readily available in Ontario, and could be a solution 
for residential homeowners or small businesses for typical applications requiring hot water, such as 
multi-unit residential buildings, and small commercial and institutional sectors. This could be one 
solution to help defer the need for new infrastructure and overbuilding the electricity system. 
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